
   Melvin H. Kreps 

Middle School 
 

You are invited to the 

“It’s Almost Here” 

Open House 

for 6th Grade Students 

 

August 22, 2019 

     9 AM - 11 AM 

     5 PM - 7 PM 
   

The building will be open for you 

and your child to take a self-guided 

tour and to become familiar with 

our school. 
There will be no formal program. 

Please contact the Kreps Main Office with any questions at 

609-443-7767 ext. 4120.  Thank you! 


